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Department of Commerce 

Commerce Secretary is Ms. Kelly M. Schulz. 

Secretary Schulz, 

As it pertains to the 2021 Prince George’s County Gateway Arts & Entertainment District Redesignation 

Application, let this correspondence serve as the City of Hyattsville’s “Certification of Local 

Requirements” and “Certification of Priority Funding Area Status” as required by the application and the 

Arts & Entertainment District statutes. 

Herein as Hyattsville’s City Attorney I am certifying that the ordinances, resolutions, public hearings, 

correspondences and other materials submitted by the City in support of adopting the Arts & 

Entertainment District designation including the tax incentives for the application for Redesignation 

meet all local requirements. 

Additionally, I herein certify that the portion of the City of Hyattsville within the proposed boundaries of 

the Gateway Arts & Entertainment District is wholly within a priority funding area as defined under State 

Finance and Procurement Article 5-7B-03, Annotated Code of Maryland.  

 


